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May 14th Meeting of the Planning Commission; Letter of Support; Application by GFAK
LLC for special land use

To the Mackinac Island Planning Commission:

We have reviewed and in are support of the Application by GFAK LLC for special land use for the property located at

2827 Cadotte Avenue.

The request is well supported for the reasons stated in the Letter of Intent for Worker Housing from Kaleido Studio
Architecture dated February 23, 2024.

Sincerely,

Mike & Sarah Gidley
1210 Lesley Ct.
Mackinac Island
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